
	

Welcome	to		
The	Parent	Council	

	
The	Parent	Council	is	composed	of	parents,	staff,	and	co-opted	members	with	the	Head	Teacher	as	
adviser.		They	have	rights	and	duties	and	responsibilities	in	relation	to	the	Management	of	the	school.	
	
Any	parent	of	a	child	at	the	school	or	nursery	can	volunteer	to	become	a	member	of	the	parent	council.		
Please	contact	Cheryl	Grant,	Chairperson	on	07738981025	to	make	your	interest	known	or	to	discuss	
further.		

	

What	are	we	working	on?	
	

	Boosting	our	funds:	
There	has	been	a	big	focus	on	boosting	our	parent	council	funds	this	year.	It	has	been	lovely	to	see	
you	all	again	at	our	events,	I	know	many	of	you	have	commented	that	you	missed	the	coffee	
mornings!		The	Christmas	Markets	was	another	success	and	we	thank	you	for	the	support	along	the	
way.	A	special	mention	to	our	teaching	staff	and	children	who	made	the	most	wonderful	crafts	that	
made	our	stalls	sparkle!	Thank	you,	we	made	a	great	team.		
	
We	will	have	more	events	as	we	move	into	the	next	school	year.	Keep	your	eyes	peeled!	
	
The	funds	that	we	raise	help	us	put	on	events	for	the	children,	and	everyone	was	really	excited	to	
hold	our	first	Halloween	Disco	in	a	few	years.	Our	summer	Disco	is	planned	for	Thursday	22nd	June,	
with	a	special	farewell	arranged	for	our	P7	children!		
	
School	Garden:	
Two	of	our	mums	have	been	working	very	hard	to	improve	our	school	garden.		Parent	Council	funds	
have	purchased	supplies	needed	to	make	sure	our	school	garden	blossom	again.		A	special	thanks	for	
Julie	and	Amanda	for	the	commitment	and	tremendous	work	that	has	gone	into	this!		
School	Donations:	
The	celebrations	are	well	under	way	for	our	P7	leavers	with	lots	of	fun	ahead.		The	funds	will	make	
sure	the	final	fling	party	is	a	Pizza	extravaganza,	and	maybe	some	extra	treats	to	finish	it	off.	Each	P7	
child	will	be	gifted	with	their	high	school	tie.		We	will	miss	you	all!		
Each	nursery	child	will	receive	a	small	gift	funded	by	the	parent	council	and	our	nursery	leavers	will	
receive	their	P1	tie.	We	wish	you	all	lots	of	luck!	
Each	class	will	receive	a	donation	and	new	supplies	will	be	purchased	to	enhance	the	children’s	
experiences	at	Fun31!	Every	child	will	benefit	from	your	donations,	thank	you!	

	

Our	Next	Meeting	held	via	Webex:	
	

Monday	4th	September	2023	7	–	8pm	
	
	
	

Please	visit	the	school	website	https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/kirkshawswebsite/	
Or	find	us	on	Facebook:	Kirkshaws	Primary	Parent	Council	

We	want	to	
hear	your	
ideas?	

Come	and	
tell	us	your	
views	and	
opinions!	


